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The 21st Century Tutoring Program is now open for real time online academic tutorial services. The 
following centers are Browning Elementary - Napi Elementary - Browning Middle School - Browning High 
School.  Babb Elementary is currently looking for two tutors (recently advertised). Staff have been 
offering tutoring services (all subjects), STEM, STREAM, family engagement activities, music club and 
college/career opportunities. 

The program is currently preparing to launch our annual 21st Century Surveys these will go to students, 
parents, teachers, and all administrators. The surveys will give us feedback/Data to use for our programs 
continues improvement.

Recently our program collaborated with Browning High School Athletic Department for a Family Drive-In 
Movie which was a huge success. We plan on having more events soon. 

Our plan at this point is to continue providing services through distance learning until the decision is 
made for a blended learning schedule. We will continue to monitor the current situation and adapt our 
plan accordingly. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Heidi Bull Calf

21st CCLC Coordinator 


